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Background 

As a result of Prime Therapeutics’ acquisition of Magellan Rx, a series of transitions for  

Medi-Cal Rx users is scheduled for the first half of 2024, as previously announced in the alert 

titled Upcoming Transitions for Medi-Cal Rx Applications. As part of this migration, on Tuesday, 

March 26, 2024, the current Medi-Cal Rx Learning Management System (LMS) will be replaced 

with a new application on the Prime Therapeutics platform. 

What Pharmacy Providers and Prescribers Need to Know 

On March 26, 2024, Medi-Cal Rx’s current LMS, Saba℠, will be deactivated and will be replaced 

with a new LMS, Cornerstone, on Prime Therapeutics’ system. Users will be able to access the 

same resources that are currently available in Saba and will continue to use the Medi-Cal Rx 

Secured Provider Portal to access the LMS. 

What Pharmacy Providers and Prescribers Need to Do 

No action is required of users at this time. After the transition, refer to the Education & Outreach 

page of the Medi-Cal Rx Web Portal and select Medi-Cal Rx Training for additional information 

and resources regarding Cornerstone. 

Contact Information 

You can call the Medi-Cal Rx Customer Service Center (CSC) at 1-800-977-2273, which is 

available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days per year. 

For other questions, email Medi-Cal Rx Education & Outreach at 

MediCalRxEducationOutreach@primetherapeutics.com. 
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